
WDC Notices
WATER RESTRICTIONS FOR MOKAU/ 
AWAKINO
From 21st March 2013, residents of Mokau/ 
Awakino townships are on Water Alert Level 3 
until further notice. 

WATER ALERT LEVEL 3 - 
WATER CRITICALLY LOW

Total ban on all external non-essential use of 
water (this means garden watering, washing 
vehicles, houses, driveways etc).

Total ban on sprinklers and hoses - applies to 
all urban, rural, non-residential and commercial 
properties.

The current state of drought combined with the 
current level of water consumption means Council 
must introduce restrictions to avoid the risk of 
the loss of the water supply.  Council asks that 
residents and visitors comply with the ban and 
restrictions and seeks support in the adoption of 
water conservation measures both in and around 
homes.

Any ongoing breach of the restriction will result in a 
monitored water meter being installed.  Any further 
breaches will not only result in a water restrictor 
being installed which will limit the amount of water 
that can be taken from the supply, but the offender 
will also be prosecuted under Council’s Water 
Supply Bylaw.

Creating a better future with vibrant 
communities and thriving business.
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